
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 2nd May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Welcome back! I hope you have all have a lovely Easter break. It has been great 
to welcome the children back to school in this glorious weather! A big thank you 
to everyone who attended our monthly Rock-up and Read session today – it is 
always amazing to see how proud the children are to share their favourite stories 
with their loved ones.  
 

from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 
were won by both 
Chester and York! 

  
Well done everyone! 

Stars of the Week! 

 

 

 
 

This week Reception, Y1, Y2, Y3 and Y4 
have achieved 100% attendance! Well 

done everyone! 

Class Dojo Winners! 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Date  Event 

Friday 2nd May Rock up and Read – parents invited into school. 

Monday 5th May May Day Bank Holiday – school closed 

Thursday 8th May Stafford Castle Trip – Class 2 (please pay via Parent Pay) 

Friday 9th May VE Day celebrations – children invited to wear red, white and 
blue. 

Monday 12th May Netball final at St Mary’s School 

Monday 12th May SATs week for Y6 (Monday – Thursday) 

Tuesday 20th May TSSMAT Singing Performance at St. Mary’s Church, Colton 5-
7pm 

Friday 23rd May Break up for half term 

 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

Visit our class blogs to see more of our work: www.allsaintsranton.co.uk  

 

  

 

Publishing our writing! 

 

 
 

http://www.allsaintsranton.co.uk/

